
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03/16/23 

 

 

To: Hamburg Township Board 

From: Tony Randazzo 

Re:  DPW Building Demolition 

 

 

 

  I request approval to accept the proposal from Bob Myers Excavating to demolish the 

old one-story house located on the wastewater treatment plant property. Public safety has 

finished using it for training purposes and it’s time to remove it. Utilities have been shut off now 

for a couple of years. The total cost this proposal is $12,900 and it will be charged to the DPW 

budget.  
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